MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD
IN THE COMMISSION CHAMBERS AT CITY HALL, JANUARY 31,
2012 AT 6:15 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Gingell, Buzzett,
Kennedy and Patterson. City Manager Charlie Weston, City Attorney Tom Gibson
and City Clerk Jim Anderson were also present.

City Manager Search:

Mr. Weston noted that the Commission was presented with six candidates for
consideration. The purpose tonight is to try and narrow the search down to
three. An outlined sheet for each Commissioner to consider has been presented.

Mark Gibson has withdrawn his name for consideration because he is concerned
about being able to sell his home.

The consensus after discussion was to narrow the search down to two candidates
and interview Ted Lackey and Jim Anderson for the City Manager Position.

The interviews will be scheduled for Monday February 6, 2012.

The Workshop Meeting was adjourned at 6:33 P.M.
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